
NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 6, 1962

The All-School Banquet begins at 7^-5 p.m. at the University 
Christian Church, located at 1x73-'- ~ l5th avenue N.E. in tne 
University District, Seattle. You can go through Lake City 
to 15th Avenue, then turn left at l^th. Follow l5tn for aboub 
30 blocks. The church Is on the right with a large neon sign.

The next Sunday evening chapel service will be April 29.

The library will be officially closed during the week of 
Spring Vacation.

All Christian Service reports for last quarter should be handed 
In imrae diately.


